
	

	

	
 
UN Global Compact  
United Nations  
New York, NY10017  
USA 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sirs  
 
ADJUSTMENT REQUEST: ASPEN COMMUNICATION OF PROGRESS  
 
We refer to the abovementioned matter and confirm that, in view of Aspen having a 
30 June financial year-end and its reporting processes only allowing it to finalise its 
sustainability report (which is to contain the Aspen COP) by 10 November of each 
year, we herewith request that the submission deadline for the Aspen COP please 
be adjusted to 10 November of each year.   
 
We trust this is in order and request that any queries in this regard be referred to the 
writer hereof.  
 
Kind regards  
 
 

 
_____________ 
Riaan Verster  
Company Secretary & Group Governance Officer   


